
May 18, 2023
6:00 PM

PTO Meeting Minutes

● Call to Order
○ Called to order at 6:03 p.m.

● Welcome & Introductions
● Review Minutes
● Principal’s Report

○ State testing (“Brag Week”) was completed this week, scholars
worked hard, thank you to teachers

○ Teacher Appreciation Week was successful last week
○ iRocked iReady Challenge will have a game truck as an incentive for

scholars that show a certain level of growth based on testing that is
completed 3 times per year (beginning, middle, & end)

○ PBIS Carnival will be 6/2/23, scholars earn their ability to attend
based on a rubric (the rubric has been shared with families via weekly
email & teachers have been sharing this in class with scholars as well)

○ Field Day will take place on 5/23/23 (grades 1-2) & 5/25/23 (grades
3-5) from 12:30 p.m.-3:15 p.m.

■ Thank you in advance to Mrs. Shelor & volunteers
○ No School 5/26/23-Teacher Inservice
○ No School 5/29/23-Memorial Day
○ Half days: 6/7/23, 6/8/23, & 6/9/23 (last day of school)

● Treasurer's Report
○ Current balance $13,109.46 (checkings) & $11,051.88 (savings)
○ Some items have not posted yet (fundraiser deposit, teacher

reimbursements, iRocked iReady donation, OM donation, teacher
appreciation items, 5th grade ceremony contribution)-these items
will appear on future statement(s)



● Parent/Teacher Compact & Parent Involvement Survey
○ Copies of each were distributed in person & online link was provided

for those attending via Zoom to access
○ Parent Involvement Survey link will be posted on website or parents

may contact diana.hanes@cr.k12.de.us directly with any feedback
○ On Parent/Teacher Compact, would like to add to students section:

“try best on assessments” & “read at home”
○ The goal os to ensure the events provided adequate parent

involvement & events throughout the school year at Stokes
● Executive Positions (23-24 SY)

○ Vice President-LaToya Smith
○ Secretary-Melissa Sargent
○ Treasurer (Co-Chair)-Acurra Taylor

● Open Forum
○ A parent expressed willingness to help & support the PTO in any

capacity. Mr. Williams reiterated any support/connections are greatly
appreciated & welcomed. Parents do not have to commit to a
position; any involvement is appreciated

○ A parent expressed gratitude to administration, fellow PTO members,
& teachers for support of her scholar this school year, as well as her
satisfaction for overall school environment

● Adjourn 6:28 p.m.

Next meeting will be June 1, 2023 @ 6:00 p.m.
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